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The following information encompasses Addendum # 1 for the above referenced RFB.  Bidders shall fully 
consider and acknowledge this Addendum in the preparation and submittal of its formal Bid.  Failure to do 
so may result in the rejection of the Bid.   
 
Section 1 – Mandatory Pre-Bid Meeting Notes and Sign-In Sheet 
 
**Please note that questions submitted via email not addressed in this addendum will be addressed in the 
final Addendum, to be issued as needed on Wednesday, August 31, 2016 
 
All other conditions and requirements remain unchanged. 
 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Mandatory Pre-Bid Meeting Notes and Sign-In Sheet 
 

 
Q1:  When releasing manholes in groups of ten to the contractor, will they be in the same general area? 
SARP10:  We issue them as we get them in from SSES assessment contractors.  We make an effort to 
issue them in the same geographic area, but there is no guarantee that this will be the case. 
 
Q2:  On unit prices, removal & replacement is two separate line items.  What is the reason? 
SARP10:  Earlier projects found that in some cases, significant quantities of paving removal were 
required, but there is a maximum replacement depth in the details.  The change better delineates the 
scope of the pay items. 
 
Q3:  How do we control/prevent duplicate manhole inspections between the SSES contractor and 
manhole adjustment contractor? 
SARP10:  Completing MACP inspection shortly after the adjustment is completed and submitting for 
review is the best way to prevent duplication. Refer to CityWorks for the most up-to-date inspection 
information. If there is doubt about a facility’s inspection status, communicate with the SSES contractor or 
the SARP10 team for clarification. 
 
Q4:  Will any maps be given to the contractor? 
SARP10:  No, but the contractor will have access to CityWorks, which has the most up to date 
information.  




